
Himachal Pradesh Road and infrastructure Development Corporation Limited 

State Roads Project, Nirman Bhawan, Nigam Vihar, Shimla-171002 

Tel/Fax: 2620663/2627602 Email: hpridc-hp@nic.in & Pdsrp-hp@nic.in 

Notice for Extension of Auction Date 

This is to inform all concerned that the auction of electronic 

items, which was earlier scheduled for 26.05.2025, has been postponed due to 

administrative reasons. 

The auction will now be conducted on 28.05.2025 at the 

same.venue and time as mentioned in the original notice. AII other terms and 

conditions will remain unchanged. We regret the inconvenience caused and 

appreciate your understanding. 

oJoint Controller, 
State Roads Project, HPRIDCL, 
NirmanBNawan, Shimla-171002 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

